
To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing this letter of recommendation for the legal services of Mark Anchor Albert. 

I was referred to Mr. Albert by another highly-recommended attorney who felt he did not have the 
resources to take my case.  I had a complex claim involving business law that Mr. Albert helped me with 
tremendously.  While many other attorneys had offered to take it on an hourly fee, Mr. Albert 
assiduously researched the law (in addition to the considerable knowledge he already had in this 
specialized area) and likely saved me years of expense and disappointment by finding that my claim, 
while a legitimate one, would be unlikely to succeed. He devoted a lot of time and passion to exhaust 
every possibility and gave me his solid opinion which, even though it may not have been what I wanted 
to hear, I understood and completely trusted.  Considering the amount he saved me through his 
impeccable ethics, his fees were very fair as well. 

Mr. Albert is one of the most brilliant attorneys you will find anywhere, but also very personable and 
compassionate.  I would not hesitate to recommend him to anyone needing the best of the best. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marc Mani, M.D., F.A.C.S. 

Marc Mani, M.D., F.A.C.S. 
Diplomate, American Board of Plastic Surgery 
9675 Brighton Way 
Suite 340 
Beverly Hills, CA 90210 
(310) 203-0511 
www.marcmani.com 

 

http://www.marcmani.com/

